
 

 
 
 
 
FOI REF: 17/548 
 
 
28th November 2017  
 
 
Via email to:  request-444940-1391437b@whatdotheyknow.com 
 
 
Dear Ms Ellen 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 
 
I am responding to your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act.  The 
answers to your specific questions are as follows: 
 
Under the Freedom of Information Act I would like to request the names of the 
individuals who hold the following positions.  Please could you also include contact 
email addresses. 
 
Chief Clinical Information Officer  
Dr Andy Slater 
Director of Clinical Information & Consultant Anaesthetist 
andrew.slater1@nhs.net 
 
IT Director 
Andy Bissenden 
Associate Director 
ESHT Digital 
andy.bissenden@nhs.net 
 
Chief Nursing Information Officer 
East Sussex Healthcare NHS Trust does not have a Chief Nursing Information Officer. 
 
Chief Operating Officer 
Joe Chadwick-Bell 
Chief Operating Officer 
joanne.chadwick-bell@nhs.net 
 
Medical Director 
Dr David Walker 
Medical Director & Caldicott Guardian 
david.walker18@nhs.net 
 
Finance Director & Senior Information Risk Officer 
Jonathan Reid 
Director of Finance & Senior Information Risk Officer 
jonathan.reid@nhs.net 
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Chief Information Officer 
Please note that East Sussex Healthcare NHS Trust does not have a Chief Information 
Officer, however the details are provided above for the Trust’s Chief Clinical Information 
Officer. 
 
If I can be of any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Should you be dissatisfied with the Trust’s response to your request, please write to Lynette 
Wells, Director of Corporate Affairs, East Sussex Healthcare NHS Trust 
(lynette.wells2@nhs.net) quoting the above reference. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Jo Shoesmith 
Freedom of Information Manager  
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